
Fire Districts Impact Fees 
 
If you are building new construction (residential or commercial) OR installing a mobile home on an undeveloped 
lot in either of the following fire districts, you MUST pay an impact fee at that fire district BEFORE a building 
permit can be issued.  To obtain any further information regarding these impact fees please call the appropriate 
number below: 
 
Almarante Fire District:  Call the Clerk of Laurel Hill at 652-4411. 
 
Baker Fire District:   Call 850-537-2487 or 850-464-0008 and leave a message for Chief Talbert. 

 
Blackman Fire District: Contact Larry Cunningham at 850-537-2941 or Jim Lawson at 850-537-9094.  

Located at 1850 Highway 2, Baker. 
 
Destin Fire Control District: Call 850-837-8413.  Located at 848 Airport Road, Destin. 
 
Dorcas Fire District: Call 850-682-7940 to leave a message.  Located at 5232 Deer Springs Dr. (building 

by the zoo), Crestview on Wednesday 9-2 
 
Florosa Fire Control District: Call Charlene Franks at 850-581-0980 to set up a meeting with her.  Located at 

1900 Hwy 98 West, Mary Esther. For Fire plans review call Frank Methany @ 803-
2595 

 
Holt Fire District: Effective 7-1-2020 call Jim Connors @ 850-305-2855 or Shelly Chestnut @ 850-

3982171 to make an appointment to pay.  Fees will be collected at 483 Hwy 90 W., 
Holt, FL  32564 (200 yards west of the flashing light in HOlt 

 
Laurel Hill Fire District: Call Nita Miller at 652-4441 or Mike Hanula at 305-2295.  Located at 8209 Hwy 85 N, 

Laurel Hill. 
 
North Bay Fire Control District Call 850-897-3689.  Located 1024 White Point Rd, Niceville 
.  
North Okaloosa Fire District: DOES NOT CHARGE A FIRE IMPACT FEE. 
 
Ocean City/Wright Fire Dept: Call 850-862-1185 & ask for the Inspection Department.  Located at 233 Racetrack 

Road NE, Ft. Walton Beach. 
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